Property Rule Clarification: Pet Policies

Date: [Insert Date]
Dear [Resident's Name],

We hope this message finds you well. This letter is to clarify the pet policies in our community
to ensure a harmonious living environment for all residents.

Pet Policy Overview:

All pets must be registered with the property management office.
Only a maximum of [Insert Number] pets per unit is allowed.
Specific breeds are not permitted, including [Insert Breeds].

Pets must be leashed at all times when outside the unit.
Residents are responsible for cleaning up after their pets.

For any additional questions or concerns regarding our pet policies, please feel free to reach out
to the management office.

Thank you for your cooperation.
Best regards,

[Your Name]

[Your Position]

[Property Name]
[Contact Information]



